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I shot during a drive-by shooting where I was vending at a street fair two summers 

ago. A bullet hit my left eye, blinding me on that side. While I've been recovering, I've 

heard a lot from detectives about what a difficult job they have trying to solve gun-

related crimes like mine. I support HB 3076 because we need stronger oversight of 

gun dealers to stop the flow of illegal guns — they can't be allowed to operate with so 

little regulation. The statistics say that states with gun dealer licensing have reduced 

gun trafficking by 70% and gun homicides by 36%. Nearly all other industries — taco 

trucks, salons, nail shops — are inspected. Gun dealers should meet basic business 

standards too. Please pass HB 3076 to keep crime guns out of our communities. 


